
 
 

February 25, 2008 
 
 
 

Yusuf Omar, Cousul General of South Africa for Midwest USA 
South African Consulate General-Chicago 
200 South Michigan Ave, Suite 600 
Chicago, IL 60604 
 
Dear Mr. Omar: 
 
Congratulations!  The Sister Cities Committee has reviewed your proposal for establishing a sister 
city relationship with the City of Milwaukee and now requests that you submit a formal application, a 
copy of which is enclosed. 
 
Please note that in addition to some basic information, the application requests detailed attachments 
regarding the proposed sister city, your organization and the organization in the sister city that will 
support this relationship.  A thorough response to all questions will be most appreciated and will 
strengthen your application. 
 
The Sister Cities Committee will schedule a formal hearing on your application and you will be 
notified to attend.  If the Committee recommends approval of the application, it will be forwarded to 
the Common Council’s Community and Economic Development Committee and then to the full 
Council.  
 
We look forward to further exploring this sister city relationship with you.  The City of Milwaukee is 
a member of Sister Cities International and adheres to its policies and procedures in reviewing 
possible relationships.  We believe a limited number of such relationships are beneficial to cultural, 
economic and educational growth and development for all involved.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the procedures to be followed, please contact the Staff Assistant 
to the Committee, Ms. Terry MacDonald, at 414-286-2233, or tmacdo@milwaukee.gov. Your 
application should be submitted to Ms. MacDonald at the address on this letterhead. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ald. Joe Davis, Sr., Chair  
Sister Cities Committee 

 
Enclosure   

mailto:tmacdo@milwaukee.gov

